
 

Delson Caldas will represent Brazil for the first time! 

  

Delson Caldas met shuffleboard when he 

accompanied his brother, the Brazilian 

player Pedro Caldas, on the trip to the 

World Cup in Germany, in 2010. And (as 

it could not be different) he got so 

interested in the game that he wanted to 

play in the next ISA World Cup! Since his 

return to his country, Delson began 

training shuffleboard, and one year later, 

he is hopeful to do a good job in Dieppe. 

He has already achieved a second place 

in the Brazilian National Doubles, last 

May. 


